BGI End of Life Notice

End of Life Notice

Date: Monday, Oct 23, 2017

To: BGI Customers & Distributors

From: Mesa Laboratories, Inc.

Subject: Product End of Life – OMNI-400

Dear Mesa Customer,

Effective Jan 1st, 2018, Mesa Labs is discontinuing the BGI OMNI-400. Mesa Labs will discontinue the calibration, re-certification, and service of OMNI-400 on Jan 1st, 2019. Dependent upon the availability of repairable components, Mesa will continue providing re-certification and service of existing OMNI-400 until the end of service date.

Future inquiries on sales and support of the OMNI-400 may be directed to csbutler@mesalabs.com.

Mesa appreciates your business and looks forward to serving you for many years to come. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 303-987-8000.

The Mesa Team



